
 

Community update – July 2025 
Bridge renewal at Friday Hut Road, Binna Burra    
  
 UGL Regional Linx (UGLRL) operates and maintains the Country Regional Network (CRN) on behalf of Transport for NSW. 
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  UGLRL would like to thank the community members 
that joined us at the Community Hub on 16 July 
2025. It was very valuable to hear your concerns and 
suggestions about the bridge renewal work and the 
proposed detour. 

CONSULTATION AND FEEDBACK 

Your feedback has provided valuable insights into 
the needs and priorities of the local community. We 
are carefully considering your feedback as we plan 
the next steps for the project. 

WHAT'S NEXT? 

Based on your feedback we will be reviewing the 
project and taking the following actions: 

• Investigating the possibility of reopening 
Dudgeons Lane and considering other 
potential options 

• Reviewing the project start date based on 
feedback about the wet season and the 
need to provide an all-weather detour 

• Liaising with Byron Shire Council to discuss 
road conditions on Possum Creek Road and 
Friday Hut Road 

• Liaising with Byron Shire Council about 
removing the debris from Possum Creek 
near the causeway on Friday Hut Road. 

 

 

HOW WILL WE KEEP YOU INFORMED? 

We will update you on progress and inform you of 
future community engagement opportunities for the 
project and detour options.    

We will keep the community updated through: 

• Community updates 
• Transport website - https://bit.ly/friday-hut-

road-project 
• Phone calls 
• Emails. 

 
Working closely with the local community is a priority 
for UGLRL, and we are listening to your feedback. If you 
would like to be contacted by phone or email, please get 
in touch with the Communications Team on: 

COMMUNITY CONTACT: 

Phone: 1300 661 390  

Email: enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au 
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